May 7, 2008
Isaac, Stephanie, Faith and Grace Andrico
1022 Herberich Ave.

Akron, Oh 44301
Greetings Andrico Family,
We were privileged to have you as our guest this past Sunday.  We trust that your visit here was spiritually enriching and that you were warmly received.

As a church, we are committed to the person of Jesus Christ, and we base our teaching upon the revealed word of God.  It is our desire that people come to place their trust in Christ to forgive them and lead them, and that they grow in their relationship with him.  We feel God is doing extraordinary things among extraordinary people and would love to see you be a part.
If there is in any way we can be of service to you, please contact my office.  We look forward to seeing you again.
For further information regarding Praise Temple, please visit us at:
www.akronpraisetemple.com
In Him
Rev. Matthew B. Stull

